Quick Facts:

Approved by the SCC, PTA, Administration, and Faculty:

1.

9.

A suggestion was given to have students with last names A-L arrive at school
about 8:10, and then students with last names M-Z arrive at 8:15 to help alleviate
traffic congestion. Then this procedure will switch names mid-year. If students
arrive after 8:35 then they will need to enter the school through the main doors
and check in at the office.

Face Coverings: Students will be asked to wear a face covering at all times
while on school property except at lunchtime and recess. Students will be given a
lanyard that they can attach their face covering to when not wearing a face
covering. Parents, please provide an additional face covering for your child to be
kept in their backpack.

Before school: When students arrive at school in the morning they will be asked
to line up in the designated area for their class and not play on the playground
equipment.

. Buses: Students who ride the bus will be assigned a seat by the bus driver.

Students will be asked to sit in family groups. Students will be required to wear a
face covering while on the bus and when arriving at the South Jordan
Elementary.

Lunchroom: Breakfast will be served from 8:00-8:20. Students will be asked to
enter the lunchroom from the rear (west) lunchroom doors. Students who bring
lunch from home will be encouraged to bring sack lunches so all items may be
thrown away before leaving the lunchroom. Only one hot lunch choice will be
provided each day.

Entrance/Exit: Parents, teachers and students will enter and exit the school
using the doors on the right side. Signage throughout the school will designate
entry and exit traffic flow patterns.

Water Bottles: Students will be encouraged to bring water bottles from home.
Drinking fountains will only be used to fill up water bottles.

Fridays: Students may come to school on Friday by teacher invitation only.
Teachers will notify parents in advance if their students will be invited to attend
school on Fridays. Teachers will invite students to participate in language arts
and/or math interventions based on data.

Volunteers: We will not have parent volunteers participate at school until further
notice.

10. Early out days: There will not be any early-out days until January 2021.



